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Comments: Please keep the proposed Targhee expansion within its current boundaries. Of particular importance

is protection of wildlife habitat on the south facing slopes of Teton Canyon and increase of so many skiers

impacting the public services of Teton County, Idaho with little way for the Idaho county to pay for these services.


